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District Governor Ken asked me to be his convention Chair for 2018-2019 which I accepted, so my 
first task is to organise the Extra – Ordinary Convention which will take place at The Stones Hotel, 
High Post, Salisbury SP4 6AT on Sunday 30th September 2018 at 11am.  This is only a day 
meeting. 
 
The Convention will be chaired by District Governor Peter Rowe of 105SW as an independent 
person. 
 
It is important that when you meet at your clubs to decide who will be your delegates that they 
know which way they are to vote, and it is also important that other club members try to attend the 
meeting to show our support and ask any questions. 
 
This is a very important meeting where you the Lions will decide who will make up the District 
Governor team of, District Governor, 1st Vice District Governor and 2nd Vice District Governor for 
the new re organised District 105SC for the year July 2019/2020. 
 
The other matters that will need to be voted on are:-  
 
The adoption of a District Constitution for District 105SC and the setting of District dues for the 
year 2019/2020. These are also very important. 
 
Would you all now to visit our website, www.lions105d.org.uk/booking  where there is a booking 
form so that you can register that you will be attending and will be able to book a buffet lunch for 
£10.50 if you require it.  The Hotel have informed me that they will be able to do bar food limit 
range.  Please help us book now, this includes the registered delegates.  
 
This is going to be a new and exciting time for the District 105SC, so please check your diaries put 
in this Extra – Ordinary Convention and let’s see you there. 
 
Regards 
 
Dave Ebsworth 
Convention Chair 
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